
15089 Newburgh Road – Livonia, Michigan 48154 – (734) 464-1250 
Lynsey Gennaro, Principal          Jackie Slaviero, Secretary 

Water Bottle Policy 
Only clear/see through plastic water bottles may be used at school. It is 
recommended that the plastic is a #5 in a triangle and is PB free. Glass and 
non-clear materials are not acceptable for a water bottle.   


